
NEWSLETTER ISSUE 
25 July 2023

 We Acknowledge the Wadawurrung People as the Traditional Owners of the Land, Waterways and Skies. We pay our respects to their
Elders, past, present and emerging.  We also Acknowledge all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people who are part of our Drysdale

Primary School Community   .  
 

It's been a great start to Term 3 at OSHC.
We have been enjoying spending lots of

time outside and enjoying the Winter
sunshine.

 
Our Pokemon themed week, a request
from the children) last week was much
enjoyed by many of the children, with
the children having a go at a range of
activities, and enjoying talking about
Pokemon with each other and with
educators.  There were many new

friendships formed through the discovery
of Pokemon as a shared interest.  

 
We have also been enjoying playing

some games of soccer to celebrate the
FIFA Women's World Cup being held in
Australia and New Zealand this month. 

 
This week we are celebrating a little bit
of Christmas in July with some Winter

festive themed fun.  The following week
is our Harry Potter week, which also

promises to be full of themed activities.

BOOKING IN ADVANCE
Due to some staffing challenges we have
experienced in Geelong we are asking for
families to please consider making bookings
as far in advance as possible to ensure that
we have the right number of educators at
each service during each session. Please
also make sure you are cancelling any
sessions that your child will be attending.
We understand that sometimes things
change, and life throws unexpected
curveballs, but where possible your support
on this matter is greatly appreciated. 

         TIMES Before School: 6:30 AM - 8:50 AM

After School: 3:30 PM - 6:30 PM

Holidays: 6:30 AM - 6:30 PM

CONTACT HEAD OFFICE         1300 072 410
        info@theircare.com.au

CONTACT SERVICE         0407 100 119
        drysdale@theircare.com.au

CCS CHANGES
 

From the 10th of July
Families who were

previously not eligbile
for CCS may now be

eligible.
A higher rate of CCS is
also now available for
most families that do

access CCS.


